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POSITION STATEMENT

“Turn Your Attention to Fire Prevention”

The Board of Directors of the Tennessee Fire Chiefs Association fully supports the
initiative of the Alabama Association of Fire Chiefs known as “Turn Your
Attention to Fire Prevention”. We feel it is vitally important to the mission of the
fire service to fully embrace every opportunity to prevent fires and civilian fire
deaths. We have witnessed firsthand in our state the strong success of the similar
program “Get Alarmed Tennessee” and we urge all members of the Tennessee fire
service and our sister states in the Southeastern Association of Fire Chiefs to “Turn
Your Attention to Fire Prevention”.

The Tennessee Fire Chiefs Association fully supports and commends the Alabama
Association of Fire Chiefs and the Southeastern Association of Fire Chiefs in their
promotion efforts of the “Turn Your Attention to Fire Prevention” program.

Adopted this 4™ Dayof OCTOBER ,2015
Chief Chuck Walker
President

Tennessee Fire Chiefs Association




